
  Public Calendar

October 2024

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

Summer SeriesD.Die
stelkampMiraclesStil
lExist?
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Speaker - David
Diestelkamp Topic -
Do Miracles Still
Exist?

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.
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Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.

7 8 9

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.
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Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.
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Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.
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Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.

Gospel Meeting -
Justin Dobbs (Copy)
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Justin Dobbs will be
here to hold our fall
meeting. We will meet
at the regular time on
Sunday and 7:00 pm
M-F

Gospel Meeting -
Justin Dobbs (Copy)
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Justin Dobbs will be
here to hold our fall
meeting. We will meet
at the regular time on
Sunday and 7:00 pm
M-F

Gospel Meeting -
Justin Dobbs (Copy)
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Justin Dobbs will be
here to hold our fall
meeting. We will meet
at the regular time on
Sunday and 7:00 pm
M-F

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.

Gospel Meeting -
Justin Dobbs (Copy)
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Justin Dobbs will be
here to hold our fall
meeting. We will meet
at the regular time on
Sunday and 7:00 pm
M-F

Gospel Meeting -
Justin Dobbs (Copy)
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Justin Dobbs will be
here to hold our fall
meeting. We will meet
at the regular time on
Sunday and 7:00 pm
M-F

27

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:15am
Bible classes for all
ages.

Sun AM Worship
10:30am - 11:30am
Worship activities
described in the New
Testament, especially
those indicated for the
first day of the week,
including:
congregational
singing, prayers, Bible
reading, Lord's
supper, collection of
contributions, and a
sermon.

Elders' Update
4:00pm - 5:00pm
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Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
Bible classes for all
ages 7:00-7:45 PM
followed by a short
worship assembly
7:45-8:00 PM.

31

Category Key
Bible Study

Gospel Meetings

Group Activity

Worship Assemblies
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